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Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal P.O Box 19 Tel: 02 6847-2043
Patricia Howard Gilgandra NSW 2827 Fax: 02 6847-2304

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

January 30th, 2019

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Welcome to Year 3/4 Emeralds for 2019. Your child’s teachers are Amy Spora and Leanne Morris.
Mrs Spora will have the class from Monday to Thursday, and Mrs Morris will teach on Fridays.

Your child will attend Science with Mrs Amanda Bunter, and Digital Technology / Library with Mrs Chantel
Chandler each week. Students will also participate in weekly Scripture, Sport and Assembly.

Digital Technology/Library: Wednesday 2.10 pm
Science: Thursday 9.15 am

Scripture: Wednesday 1.15pm

Sport: Friday (after assembly term 1)

Assembly: Fridays 12:00 to 12:30pm (approximately)

Homework will be distributed to students every Monday afternoon and collected on Thursdays. Completing
weekly homework is not compulsory but strongly encouraged as all students benefit from the habit and time
management skills associated in completing these independent tasks. As all students are now primary aged ;
home readers are no longer a set weekly task, however students can be provided with readers if requested by
parents. Homework will commence Week 2 of Term 1.

Please contact 68472043 to discuss any concerns or requests you have in regards to your child’s schooling or
to arrange an appointment. '

Thank you,

Amy Spora and Leanne Morris
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